
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Cougar  
Chronicle 

January 26, 2022 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Sat Jan 29 
10:00 am 
Basketball at MVL 
 

Sun Jan 30 
8:00 am  Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School  
 

Tues Feb 1 
4:00 pm Basketball 
vs. Lynd 
 

Wed Feb 2 
8:15 am Chapel 

Report Cards:  Report cards were sent home earlier this week.  If you did not receive 
one from your student please let their teacher know. 
 
Second Semester Chapel Offerings:  Our chapel offerings this semester will be going 
to Great Plains Lutheran High School in Watertown, SD towards their building project. 
We currently have five graduates of Samuel Lutheran attending Great Plains. To learn 
more about their building project please visit  https://www.gplhs.org/united-in-praise.   
 
MVL Basketball Schedule:  On Saturday our 5-6 grade coed team and our 7-8 grade 
team will head to MVL in New Ulm, MN for some games. Here is the schedule for the 
day: 
9:00 A - Arlington vs. St. James     
10:00 B - Hutchinson vs Marshall 
11:00 A - Hutchinson vs. Marshall     
12:00 B - St. James vs B Arlington 
1:00 A - St. James vs. A Hutchinson   
2:00 A - Arlington vs A Marshall 
 
Basketball: The Cougars host Lynd next Tuesday, February 1st. We will have a 3&4 
grade game, a 5 &6 grade game and a boys A game. The worker schedule is below: 
3&4 grade game at 4:00,  5&6 grade game at 5:00, boys A at 6:00.  
Concessions (3&4 game) - Heather Fischer & Maria Hoertz  
Concessions (5&6 game) - Kristi Kennedy & Donna Wendorff 
Concessions (boys A) - still need two people  
Scorebook (3&4 game) - still need one person (5&6 game) still need one person  
        (boys A) - Donna Wendorff 
Clock (3&4 game) - still need one person (5&6 game and boys A) Lennis Kennedy 
Cleanup - still need two people  
**Also a reminder that for safety reasons children are not allowed behind the concession 
stand with you when you work.  
 
Lutheran Schools Week: We are celebrating Lutheran Schools Week this week.  
Throughout the week the younger students have been making tie blankets that will then 
go to residents in hospice and the older students are making Valentine Centerpieces for 
hospice's tables. Both of these are part of our service learning projects that we try to tie 
into this week. It was great to see so many parents at our breakfast and chapel this 
morning! We are happy you could come. Finally, on Friday afternoon we will be having a 
"snowball" fight and other fun activities in the  gym. The faculty would like to thank all of 
you for your efforts to make our Lutheran school a great school and for working with us to 
help provide your children with an all-around education. I would also like to take this time 
to ask that as you go through your daily activities and meet other parents in our 
community that we could serve with our school that you are able to help us get the word 
out about Samuel Lutheran School. Have a wonderful week! 
 

January 
Birthdays 

 
Liam Kobylinski-4 
Mason Kobylinski-4 
Scarlett Paradis-4 
Elise Kobylinski-5 
Myra Kobylinski-5 
Averianna Timm-17 
Jaden Lyons-19 
Miss Zander-27 
Joleigh Kesteloot-
29 
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